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November 2, 2024 
 
Subject: Support the Texas Air National Guard Headquarters Holiday Party 
 
Hello, 
 
The Texas National Guard Foundation (TXNGF) is proud to support the Texas Air National Guard 
(TXANG) Headquarters by raising funds for their annual holiday party, scheduled for December 
8, 2024, at Camp Mabry in Austin, TX. This celebration offers a special chance for TXANG 
Guardsmen and their families to come together in a relaxed, joyful setting—recognizing their 
commitment and service throughout the year. 
 
Your contributions will help cover costs for food, games, decorations, and gifts for the children, 
creating an enjoyable and memorable experience for our dedicated service members and their 
loved ones. With your support, we can express our gratitude and make this season brighter for 
them. 
 
To contribute, please visit the donation page at https://ngat.org/tngf/. Donations can also be 
mailed by check, payable to the Texas National Guard Foundation, to: 
 
Texas National Guard Foundation 
3706 Crawford Ave 
Austin, TX 78731 
 
Please note “TXANG HQ Holiday Party” in the check memo section to ensure your donation 
supports this event. 
 
The TXNGF is a 501(c)(3) foundation (EIN 81-3514934), and all donations are tax-deductible. A 
receipt will be provided for each contribution. 
 
Thank you for helping us honor the TXANG Headquarters staff and their families. Their selfless 
service reflects their commitment to our state and country, and we deeply appreciate your 
support. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marvin Harris 
Secretary, Texas National Guard Foundation 

https://ngat.org/tngf/

